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Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Maggie Bennett and I live in
Biddeford and run a small tax business. I am opposed to LD829 because of a personal
experience I had this summer. While camping in a state park with my family this 
summer, we stopped at lodge for breakfast and before 8am someone had accidently 
dislodged their firearm inside within 8ft of myself and my children. The person fled 
the scene, the police arrived and miracously no one was hurt. State parks are not for 
firearms or concealed weapons of any kind. 


